
Selection Process Hills Mens Selectors 2023-24 

• There are six Nominees for four positions  

• Voting will be during the week 22nd to 26th 

May 2023. 

• Voting slips will be available from Monday 

22nd May at 10am from the bowls office.  

• For a vote to be valid it must have a tick or a 

cross in four of the boxes.  

• The Male bowling member must bring his 

completed voting slip to the Bowls Office & 

have his name marked off as an eligible voter 

before putting his vote into the voting box. 

• The Bowls Office will be open between 10am 

to 5pm Monday 22nd May until voting closes 

Friday 26th May.  

• The voting box after 5pm on the 26th May will 

be given to The General Manager , Melissa 

Davies , who with an appointed scrutineer 

count the votes & declare the result. 


